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Structure Fire 

 

 At approximately 2:15 A.M. the Countryside Fire Protection District responded 

to a reported residential structure fire in the fireplace chimney on the 200 block of 

Lakeside Dr. in Vernon Hills.  Upon arrival found a working fire in a one-story single 

family residence.  Crews quickly began applying water from the exterior which 

knocked down a majority of the fire.  Fire personnel then made entry into the structure 

to look for extension of the fire and to begin salvage and overhaul operations.  There 

were no injuries reported, everyone was out of the house prior to Fire Department 

arrival.  Countryside was assisted on scene by Libertyville, Linconshire-Riverwoods, 

Mundelein, and Knollwood Fire Departments. 

 

Safety Message:  

Have your fireplace inspected annually by a certified professional 
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